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Tram Grade Separation Projects  
Marion Road and Cross Road Level 
Crossing Removals  
Glengyle Terrace, Night Works 

    

 

The Australian and South Australian governments have 
jointly (50:50) funded $400 million to remove the level 
crossings where the Glenelg tram line crosses Marion Road 
and Cross Road, Plympton. These works form part of the 
Tram Grade Separation Projects. 

What’s happening: 
SAPN relocation works are required on Glengyle Terrace between Marion 
Road and Turner Avenue and will be undertaken at night.  

Other investigation activities will continue to be required on Glengyle 
Terrace during the day as previously notified.  

How this affects you: 
There will be changes to traffic conditions to keep everyone safe.  
Speed and lane restrictions will be in place while works are underway. 
Please follow traffic management directions and onsite signage. 

During the relocation works, access into Glengyle Terrace from 
Marion Road will be closed while works are underway. A detour will be 
in place via Mabel Street.  

Local access will be maintained to properties located within the vicinity of 
the works wherever possible with onsite traffic controllers available to 
assist. Some short-term access restrictions will be required with advance 
notice provided to impacted properties.  

Pedestrians and cyclists should take care when travelling through the area. 
For safety reasons there may be some restricted access. Signage will be in 
place to direct you to alternative access and/or detours.  

Access to the tram stop, Stop 10 Marion Road will be maintained during 
the works.  

During these works there may be some noise disruptions, 
however we will minimise noise where possible.  

When 

Sunday 23 June 2024 for 
approximately 1 week.  

Hours of operation 

Night works  
Sunday – Thursday 
7pm – 6am 

Where 

Glengyle Terrace between 
Marion Road and Turner 
Avenue  
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Outside of working hours, traffic will be fully reopened however some on-street parking may be temporarily 
impacted.  

Day works will continue to be required as part of our early works program both on the main roads and local 
roads as previously notified. You may notice activities in the area Monday to Saturday between 7am and 
5pm.   

For further information: 
• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/TGSP  
• Contact the project team via email at DIT.TGSP@sa.gov.au  
• Call 1300 794 880 
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